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June 5, 2017 
Secretary of Labor 

ceemrs@aol.com 
Monday, June 05, 2017 4:23 PM 
Executive Secretariat 
Revision of Fiduciary Rule, please 

Hon. R. Alexander Acosta 

Secretary Acosta: 

Please expedite an intensive review of the Fiduciary Rule by the Dept. of Labor in view of 
making revisions before the final January 2018 implementation date. 
As a small investor, I am learning first hand the restrictions in service caused by this 
rule. Unintended consequences of government regulations are a destructive by-product of 
rules such as this one. 
Financial service providers will work with whatever rule is made final, I am sure. But the 
changes have already negatively impacted services available on retirement accounts and 
investment avenues such as no-load mutual funds. 
I only hope that the damage is reversible. Please give this matter your most urgent 
attention. 
Thank you. 
Sharron Cauthen 
Madison, MS 
601-826-5429 
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